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The ASEAN Foreign Ministers strongly condemn the bombings in Jakarta on 17 July 2009, which caused 
loss of innocent lives and injuries. We fully support the Indonesian Government's effort to bring the 
perpetrators of these heinous acts to justice. 
 
We extend our deepest sympathies and condolences to the Indonesian Government and people, in 
particular to the victims and their families. 
 
ASEAN stands united with the Government and people of Indonesia and remains steadfast in our 
continued fight against terrorism in all its forms and manifestations. 
 


